
Hello Year Three!

I hope that you and your families are well and have been enjoying this fine weather that we 
have been experiencing. It is a tricky time for all of us and I know that you will have been 
incredibly brave and compassionate at this time. I am missing you all terribly so I have enjoyed 

seeing your learning on facebook that you have been sending to Mr Astin. 


Spring time is such an exciting time of year. My family and I have loved 
going on listening walks and observing the birds that we can see and hear. 
I can not believe how many different bird songs there are. It is just 
wonderful and something positive to experience in this lockdown.  We have 
also been observing the new plants and bushes growing. Everywhere is 
becoming so green. Beatrice has planted some flowers in the hanging 
basket and is excited to see them blossom.  We have also had a go at 
growing some herbs. Have you been doing any gardening? I would love to 
see some pictures if you have. 


We have been spending lots of time with our 
horses at the weekends on the farm. It is a really exciting time of year 
seeing the new lambs and chicks arriving. Colin (right) is also very happy 
that spring has arrived as the grass is now growing, he was fed up of 
the hay that he has eaten all winter. 


It was lovely to speak to your families last week on the telephone and 
hear all the exciting learning that you have been doing. It has been 
great to hear that you have been enjoying the new topic, At the Movies. 


To support your learning at home, Laxey School is now part of the Oak 
National Academy Online Learning Platform. On this website, you will find 
DAILY VIDEO lessons for our year group to build on your own ideas and 
suggestions.

You can find online daily lessons here. 


The Laxey School website has also been updated. You should be able to find 
lots of learning ideas there under the year 3 tab. 


I have some good news, you (your grown ups) can now email me direct with 
pictures/videos of learning that you have been doing at home. You can also 

email me for support with your learning if you need me. I will reply as soon as I can. You can 
contact me at rebeccawalker@online.sch.im


Take care and stay safe,


Mrs Walker 😃 
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